
MESSAGE TO STUDENTS 

Dear Students, 

As we are on the verge of our summer vacation, our prime concern should be to 

keep ourselves safe and healthy not neglecting the required academic activities. 

In this unprecedented Covid-19 pandemic, we need to curtail ourselves from 

many of our usual and regular practices. We have already trained ourselves to 

remain at home and respond to the online class conducted by our teachers. I 

hope you have really made benefits from the online classes and study materials 

made available to you through the school ERP and Class What’s App Groups. Your 

flexibility and persistence definitely reveal your commitment to adjust yourselves 

to any situation that is inevitable. It is reiterated that all of us should abide by the 

regulations and directions put forward by the government and the health 

authorities from time to time. It is indeed patriotic to protect our Motherland by 

keeping ourselves and our fellow beings safe from the monstrous clutches of 

Corona virus. We should make sure that we follow in letter and spirit all the 

instructions and guidelines instituted by the governing bodies. Social distancing, 

personal and community cleanliness together with entire sanitization can help us 

to a great extend to combat the spread of Covid-19. During this summer vacation, 

you are reminded to continue your studies and academic activities in order to 

equip yourselves for meeting the challenges of forthcoming days. Teachers have 

already given you some simple Home Assignments/Projects which can empower 

and enhance your learning skills. Ensure that you complete all the works properly 

so that you may keep yourselves ready for continuing the online/regular class 

after the summer vacation as and when intimated by the competent authorities. I 

wish you all a fruitful, joyful and healthy Summer Vacation. 

Stay Home, Stay Safe! 

Fr. Davis 
School Manager  


